Justin P.J. Trudeau

Leader of the Liberal Party of Canada
Chef du Parti libéral du Canada

July 23, 2015

Gary Oberg, President

National Association of Federal Retirees
1052 St. Laurent Blvd

Ottawa, ON

K1K 3B4

Dear Mr. Oberg,
I am writng to thank you again for taking the time to meet with me on April 1, 2015,

With the House of Commons adjourned for the summer it appears that the Conservatve
government will not be proceeding with its Target Benefit Plan (TBP) Framework prior to this fall’s
federal elecuon.

As we head into Electon 2015, I would like to reiterate my position on TBPs. I continue to believe
that while they may make sense in certain circumstances, any changes to existing Defined Benefit
Pensions (DBP) should be made on a going-forward basis. DBPs, which have already patd for by
employees and pensioners, should not retroactively be changed into TBPs.

Sincerely,

Justn P.J. Trudeau
Member of Parliament for Papineau
Leader of the Liberal Part of Canada
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